# Monthly Family Newsletter

December 2022

### **Educare Flint Families!**

During the month of December, we look forward to spending time together as a family. Many of us will travel either nearby or across the country to be with family to share stories and reminisce about the memories we have created with our loved ones. Spending quality time with family is the best investment you can make. The word "family" is a collective term. In other words, it is not simply a couple of people living under the same roof, but a community of people who are connected and share both happy and hard times. Nobody knows you as well as your family, and no one knows your family as well as you! You can be a source of comfort and safety.

Spending quality time with your child can boost their self-esteem and develop a positive sense of self-worth. When a child feels cherished by their parents, they have a more positive self-image. Winter is the perfect time of year for spending time with your child. Perhaps your family could experience a new winter activity together.

Sometimes it is easy to take our family for granted but they are a gift. If you have ever lost a family member, you are reminded how fleeting time is, and how important it is to cherish our loved ones every day. Family is not always flawless, but it is critical to develop family relationships that will see you through difficult times. It gives you an even sturdier foundation to build your life. This month, devote some time to your family and create time for quality, and engaged family time. Enjoy the Holiday Season and time with your family!

#### **FAMILIES!! HEADS UP!**





#### Mark Your Calendars:

#### **Important Dates**

- December 17: EduShare Market Orders Due
- December 22: EduShare Market Curbside Pick-Up
- December 23 January 2: Winter Break, NO SCHOOL
- January 3: School Resumes



#### **EDUCARE FLINT**

1000 Gladwyn, Flint, MI 48504 | 810-600-5400 | www.educareflint.org ©2020 Educare Flint. All rights reserved.





### Meet the Country!

HANNAH MARSHALL

Hannah has been working at Educare Flint as an Early Head Start Teacher for 4 years. She loves to work out and making memories with her friends. Her favorite color is pink and she loves pizza. Hannah loves both the season of summer and fall and if she could have any super power it would be to fly - how cool would that be?! Her favorite book is "There's a Wocket in My Pocket!" by Dr. Suess or "My Truck is Stuck" by Kevin Lewis.

"I love working at Educare Flint because I really enjoy my coworkers and the bonds that I grow with the families"

## From Our Executive Director

JA'NEL JAMERSON

As a son, husband, and father, I value strong connections and bonding time with my family. Spending quality time together with your child provides an opportunity to discover and learn what your child's strengths and weaknesses are. Quality time spent with family and friends can help your child develop important social skills and enhance their mental health.

Participating in happy shared experiences, supporting one another, and communicating effectively are positive steps toward building healthy relationships. The key to positive family time is to give your undivided attention and begin physically and mentally present.

Effort is key, and perhaps, with the winter break, you'll have time to try some of these easy and enjoyable activities for the whole family:

- Go on a Holiday Walk
- Play in the Snow
- · Go Sledding
- Go Ice Skating
  - Visit The Sloan Museum
- Visit FIA for Preschool Playdates Winter Activities
- Christmas at Crossroads Holiday Magic



